UNITED S

NATIONS
VRN Security Council Distr.
/ GENERAL
AN, 7

5720906

17 October 1989

ORIGINAL: ENGLISH

LETTER DATED 17 OCTOBER 1989 FROM THE PRESIDENT OF THE
SECURITY COUNCIL ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 10 October 1989
(S/720905) concerning the increase in the number of electoral supervisors for the
forthcoming elections in Namibia has been brought to the attention of the members
of the Security Council. They have considered the matter and agreed to the
proposal in your letter.

The members of the Security Council expressed their concern that expenditures
for the United Nations Transition Assistance Group (UNTAG) should continue to be
carefully monitored during this period of increasing demands on peace-keeping
resources.

(Signed) L. Yves FORTIER
President of the Security Council
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